
 
 

 
                          

Clerk: Alison Benson 
Telephone 07464429630 

Email clerk@hackletonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
To all Members of the Planning Committee 

You are hereby summoned to attend a Planning Committee Meeting to be held on 
Tuesday 13th February 2024 at 7pm in the Annexe, Hackleton Village Hall, for the 
purpose of transacting the following business. 
 

Signed Alison Benson 6th February 2024 

 
Members of the public and press are welcome to attend.  
This meeting may be recorded. 
 

P/011/24 To receive any apologies for absence 

P/012/24 To receive any declarations of Interest 

P/013/24 Public Session – Members of the public are invited to address the meeting (Any individual 
contribution lasting a maximum of 3 minutes. Representations shall not require a response 
at the meeting nor start a debate. Members of the public should address the Chairman of 
the meeting.) 

P/014/24 Approval of the minutes of the planning committee meeting held on 9th January 2024 

P/015/24 To ratify a no objection response agreed out of meeting to amended application 
2023/5262/FULL - Proposal Conversion of existing double garage and single storey 
extension to rear southern aspect. single storey extension to front elevation to 
create new entrance hall. Demolition of existing sunroom and build 
of double garage with ground floor extension behind - Grange Farm Cottage Grange Farm 
Newport Pagnell Road Preston Deanery NN7 2DT. Amendment Details: Reduced garage 
from a 3 to a 2 bay 

P/016/24 To consider 2024/0216/TPO - Works to 1x Horse Chestnut subject to TPO 96/1970 - 
Pavilion And Sports Ground 12 Denton Road Horton NN7 2BE 

P/017/24 To consider 2024/0243/S73 - Variation of Condition 14 of approved planning application 
S/2009/0453/P [Dormer bungalow and garage] - 2 dormer windows 
on the west elevation to remain obscured glass and non-opening in 
perpetuity - 5 The Pound, Horton, NN7 2AT 

P/018/24 To note updates/planning decisions since last meeting 

P/019/24 Date of next meeting – TBC 
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